SCONE LADIES GOLF for September 11, 2014
“Top scores at Scone” 
The Scone lady golfers played an 18 Hole Stroke for the 7th Monthly Medal and Putting Round last Thursday in pleasant weather conditions. The Melanie’s Jewellers Trophy was won by Cheryl Clydsdale with a great 69 nett on a course which played heavy after the rain during the week. Ruth Wallace also had a fine day with 71 nett to be runner up, and had the least putts with 26. The NTP on the 2nd / 11th went to Lyn Banks and balls were won by Narelle Rutter 76, Lyn Banks 77, Kathy Robinson 77, Noreen Marshall 79, and Sarah Howey 80. It was good to see some of the touring golfers and some who have not been well, return to the course, with a few more expected in the coming weeks.
On Saturday very windy conditions made the going difficult. Claire Dalziel had the best score of 33 stableford points.
The peak of the ladies golf season is about to commence with round one of the Club Championships on today September 11. The first of the 18 Hole Stroke rounds is for the MacCallum Inglis Trophy. The second round will be played on Sunday for the Scone Newsagency Trophy. The final round will be on Thursday September 18 for the Dee and Barry Deitz Trophy. The Championships will be conducted in three divisions for scratch events, also on offer are the Jean Byrnes Salver for best nett, and the Doris Ham Trophy for the Veterans’ nett. With the course having nominal run at the moment, and the hazards containing water and considerable growth, scoring well is likely to be very difficult. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scone Open will soon be upon us on September 20, 21 with the Hunter Valley Printing Cup 4BBB Scratch Stableford being held on the Saturday. The lady golfers are encouraged to arrange a partner and support the day, and to invite visitors also.



